
Planning and Development Act 2005 

AMENDMENT 1 

MANDOGALUP EAST LOCAL STRUCTURE PLAN  

AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Kwinana has received Amendment 1 to Mandogalup 
East Local Structure Plan (MELSP). 
 
Amendment 1 to MELSP is proposed to include an additional 37 hectares of land within the 
MELSP for residential development. 
 
Plans and documents setting out and explaining Amendment 1 to MELSP are available for 
inspection at the City of Kwinana Administration Offices during office hours, from Friday, 20 
September 2024 until Friday, 1 November 2024. Plans and documents are also available on 
the City’s website lovemykwinana.com/Amendment1MELSP 
 
Submissions on Amendment 1 to MELSP may be lodged on Love My Kwinana, submitted by 
email to admin@kwinana.wa.gov.au or posted to City of Kwinana, PO Box 21, Kwinana WA 
6966 on or before Friday, 1 November 2024. 
 
 

Wayne Jack 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

mailto:admin@kwinana.wa.gov.au

